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October 21,1998
LIC-98-0143

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attn: Document Control Desk
Mail Station P1-137

|Washington, D.C. 20555

Reference: Docket No. 50-285
,

SUBJECT: Management and Correspondence Addressee Change

Mr. Mark T. Frans is now the Manager - Nuclear Licensing, replacing Mr. James W. Tills who is
now Assistant Plant Manager- Fort Calhoun Station. Omaha Public Power District requests
that Mr. Frans replace Mr. Tills as a copy receipient on all official NRC correspondence related
to Fort Calhoun Station; his mailing address is noted below.

Mark T. Frans
Manager - Nuclear Licensing
Omaha Public Power District
Fort Calhoun Station FC-2-4 Adm.
Post Office Box 399
Hwy. 75 - North of Fort Calhoun

.

lFort Calhoun, Nebraska 68023-0399 j

Please contact me if you have any questions.'

Sirgerely,

Ad0

S. K. Gambhir
Division Manager
Nuclear Operations

TCM/ tem

c: E. W. Merschoff, NRC Regional Administrator, Region IV
L. R. Wharton, NRC Project Manager
W. C. Walker, NRC Senior Resident inspector
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